TOWN OF BREDENBURY
NEWSLETTER JULY 2016

Golf Course:

The next golf tournament is the Night Tournament - July 16. Registration 3-4 p.m. Tee
off 4 p.m. Cost S30 supper included. Pre-register to guarantee a spot only 72 golfers
accepted. To pre-register and to rent golf cart call Dwight at 306-898-4545.

The Golf Club is having their $1000 Ticket Draw again this year. Tickets are available at
the Bredenbury Town Office, Saltcoats Credit Union, Churchbridge Credit Union and
from all golf course members. Tickets are 1 for $5 or 3/510. The draw will take place at
Ladies Night.

Office Hours:
The office is open Monday - Thursdays 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 - 5:00 p.m. The
office will be closed July 5, 18, 25, 26, 27.

Canada Day Meeting:

Canada Day celebration for 2017 will be held on June 24, 2017. The day will have
bouncers, including a water slide. The location will be on Third Street. There will be a
BBQ and evening supper. The evening will end with an outdoor movie and fireworks.

Volunteers are needed to run the event, if you are able to work please call the town
office, the committee will be doing cold calls in the spring. More details to come as
planning advances.

Ladies Night/Square Board:

There will be a Ladies Night again this year. The date will be September 24 starting at
5:30 p.m. All proceeds go to Bredenbury Golf Club. Tickets will go on sale on Tuesday,
September 6 at 10:00 a.m. There will only be 132 tickets sold. The cost will be $35. The
theme is “Harvest Hotties” dress up as fall. Door prize, raffles, draws. Entertainment will
be DJ - Trevor Kerr. Supper served by the Chalet.

There will be no advance tickets sold and no holds. You must either call the town office
at 306-898-2055 or come to the Town office at 201 - 3" Street to get your tickets that
day and time. Visa and Mastercard accepted.

Sagebrush Studios has donated a large basket again. You may purchase your square at
the town office; the squares will also be available to purchase at ladies night and the
draw will be made at ladies night. Squares are S5 each.




School Yard Recreation:

The ball diamond is complete. The horseshoe pit has been installed. Revamped
basketball hoops have been installed. Small soccer nets have been installed; larger ones
will come in near future. The Frisbee Golf is also installed.

In July the pavers will be in town and we will be redoing the pavement in the tennis
court so that we can get that up and running again as well.

If you would like to borrow a set of Frisbees, the horseshoes, a soccer ball, baseball bat,
soft ball, basketball, etc. you can come to the Town office. In the very near future we
will be putting these items in a locked shed. There will be key holders around town that
will volunteer to hand out the key to residents through a sign out sheet in the near
future. If you would be a key holder please call the town office.

On a negative note, there are people still breaking into the school and more windows
have been smashed. The school is on surveillance and the police will be contacted in
regards to the continued vandalism.

Spray Park:
With the very nice weather we are having this year; we can say that the spray park is a
huge hit; it is busy every day.

Just a reminder to parents to talk to their children about not pushing the spray park
water button, unless they are using it; occasionally it has been noticed them pushing the
button when they got off the bus and had no intention of using it.

Sand toys were left at the spray park and put in a basket, unfortunately however
someone decided to smash the basket and throw the toys around the street and
memorial so we have removed it from the park. Everyone should know that that area is
under camera surveillance; so if any vandalism occurs in the future the police will be
called.

Also there has been inquiries about hosting birthday parties at the spray park, feel free
to do so. There is a garbage can in the vicinity so make sure you clean up area after.

There has been a donation box set up at the spray park; any and all donations would be
greatly appreciated. If anyone wants to give a larger donation, they can do so at the
town office and a taxable receipt will be issued. This is suggested if you host a party
there. Thank you!







